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24 September 2021  

Our Value for this half-term is WISDOM 

“Blessed are those that find Wisdom” – Proverbs 3:13  

Sports Afternoon 

Thank you to everyone that was able to attend our Sports Afternoon on Wednesday.  We were so lucky with the 

weather and it was lovely to see the school with families at last! 

Congratulations to all our young sports people who give it their all on the day - the overall winners were St Andrews. 

We would like to say a big thank you to the Feckenham Cricket Club for kindly hosting the event and opening up 

their facilities to us and also to FOFS for providing sweets and glow sticks for the children.  

Parent / Carer Consultations 

Just a reminder that the dates for the parent / carer consultations are either Tuesday 12 October between 3.15pm 

and 4.30pm or Wednesday 13 October between 3.30pm and 6.00pm.  This time we will be offering a choice of 

either face to face or virtual appointments.   

A letter will be sent out next week with more details on the arrangements and how to book.   

Harvest Festival 

We will be holding our Harvest Festival on the last day of term – Wednesday 20 October.   

We are delighted that this year we will be able to take the children to the church, after lunch, for this celebration 

but unfortunately, despite some easing of Covid restrictions, we are still not able to have an inside gathering of the 

whole school including parents.  This means that sadly parents will not be able to join us for this event but we would 

kindly ask that you to collect your children from the church at the usual time of 3.00pm that day.    

Road Closure Notice 

We have been notified by Worcestershire County Council that the C2079 Sillins Lane, Feckenham will be closed 

from the junction with Brookhouse Lane to the junction with Norgrove Lane from Wednesday 29 September for up 

to 5 days.   

If you come to school via this road you will need to find an alternative route over these few days. 

Half Term Dates 

Don’t forget that the end of term, for the children, is now Wednesday 20 October and they return to school on 

Monday 1 November. 


